
“JESUS CHRIST IS LORD” 

Shoreacres Bible Chapel 
370 Shoreacres Road, Burlington ON  L7L 2H5 

Email: mail@Shoreacres.caWeb: www.Shoreacres.ca 

 
 

Find out more about Shoreacres by picking up an 
Information Pamphlet from the literature display. 

 
 

 

Continue steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in 

it with thanksgiving. 

 

Please pray… 
 

• for Tony Ketelaars:An email from Nancie tells of all the family 

saying their goodbyes last Monday. They even “watched for 
that last breath”, butTony rallied and he and Rita marked their 
50th Anniversary on Friday. Praise God for this miracle and for 

the sunshine Tony enjoys. Pray! 

• for Joseph & Heather Frimpong: Their letter of February 
1stmentioned an upcoming baptism; also a literature table at 

the University; also a blessed youth night with over 60 
teenagers present. Pray for the Frimpongs as they prepare to 

return to Canada. 

• for Doug Barnes: he receives his treatment for Cancer 
• for Alan Hoare: he met with doctors and specialists at the McMaster 

clinic on Wenesday this week. Requires visits with various 

specialists in coming weeks. Pray for Edith as well, as she had to go 

to emergency this week. 

  

 

 

Activities for This Week 
  

Wednesday (27th) 
→7:00 pm, refreshments. 

→7:15-8:15 pm, prayer 

and ministry 

This evening we look forward to 

ministry by Nathan Griffiths. 

Thursday (28th) 

→6:00 pm 
 

Awana Grand 
Prix. Please see 
the back page for 

more information. 

  

Next Sunday at Shoreacres 
The speaker in the Family Bible Hour 
on March 3rd will be Arthur Dixon. 

Services and Activities Today 
 Sunday, February 24, 2019 

 
9:30 
am 

 

 
 

Breaking of Bread/Worship/The Lord’s Supper  
“This is my body given for you; do this in remembrance of 
me…This cup is the new covenant in my blood, which is 
poured out for you.”Luke 22:19,20 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
11:00  
– 12:00 

 
 
 

 
 

 
The speaker in the Family Bible Hour today is  
Graeme Kirk. Tom Montgomery is chairman. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

The elder on call in February is Mike Burnett. If 
you would benefit from a personal visit please call  

905-220-6074 or emailmwburnett87@gmail.com 
 

 

 For families with little children, there is a 
nursery available during both services, 

from 9:30 till 12:00.   

From 10:30-10:50 am, enjoy some time 

with friends and visitors, over a cup of 
tea or coffee served in the fellowship 
room. 

 

In this same time frame, join a drop-in 
prayer session in the gym. 

 
 

 
 

mailto:mail@Shoreacres.ca
http://www.shoreacres.ca/


 

Special Notes  
 

 Thursday, February 28th at 6:00 pm is theAwana Grand 

Prix. Please come and cheer for the clubbers…it’s a great 
opportunity to greet their parents too. If you are able, it would 
be appreciated if you could bring cookies or squares to share 

with the clubbers and their parents. 
 

 There will be a Sew on Fire work party at Sew on Fire on 

Tuesday, March 5th at 7:00 PM. for both men and ladies.  Please 

let Marilyn M. know if you plan to attend so the appropriate jobs 

can be lined up. 
 
 Front Door access and egress. If you are in the chapel during the 

week please use the LH lower door with keyed lock for coming and 

going. If you leave by the main doors it will not lock behind you. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Welcome to… 

SHOREACRES BIBLE CHAPEL 
                                     Sunday, February 24, 2019 

Winning God’s Prize! 
 

Do you not know that in a race all the runners 

run, but only one gets the prize? Run in such a 

way as to get the prize…Therefore I do not run 

like someone running aimlessly; I do not fight 

like a boxer beating the air. 
1 Corinthians 9:24.26 


